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Town of New Lebanon
RESOLUTION #20, 2020
REMOVAL OF A MEMBER OF THE CLIMATE SMART COMMUNITIES TASK FORCE
JULY 24, 2020

At a special meeting of the New Lebanon Town Board, held via video and teleconference, duly called and held on the 24th day of July 2020, the following Resolution was proposed and seconded:
Resolution by Supervisor Houghtling
Seconded by Councilmember Newton



REMOVAL OF A MEMBER OF THE CLIMATE SMART COMMUNITIES TASK FORCE
WHEREAS, the Town of New Lebanon took the Climate Smart Communities Pledge in February of 2020 and a Climate Smart Task Force was created in April of 2020 with 12 members; 
IT IS HEREBY RESOLVED that Carole Roseman is hereby removed from her position as a member of the Climate Smart Task Force; and 
BE IT FUTHER RESOLVED that the Climate Smart Task Force shall be reduced to 11 members.

Upon the question of the foregoing Resolution, the following Town Board Members voted “Aye” or “Nay” for said Resolution:
Roll Call Vote:
	Councilmember Norman Rasmussen		Aye
	Councilmember Deborah Gordon			Aye
	Supervisor Tistrya Houghtling			Aye
	Councilmember Jesse Newton 			Aye
	Councilmember John Trainor 			Aye

The Resolution, having been approved by a majority vote of the Town Board, was declared duly adopted by the Supervisor of the Town of New Lebanon.

Dated: July 24, 2020


Marcie Robertson
Town Clerk
Town of New Lebanon


